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TRAINEE YOUTH WORKERS?

Are you or someone you know interested in Youth Work? Crystal Palace Community Trust working with partners are offering part time opportunities for building based and detached youth work.

We are interested in young people (aged 18 plus) considering a career working with young people who would like to find out more. There will be 5 training sessions each 2 hours long which will cover the following topics:
· What is youth work? History of Youth work, what is it today and where is it delivered? 

· Understanding the role of a detached and outreach youth worker. 
· What are the values and principles of youth work and why is youth work important for young people today?
· Engaging and Communication with young people: how to establish a rapport and the difference between needs and wants.
· The importance of group work, group work theory and how to set up a group. What are the challenges?
The training will take place on Tuesdays from 6 -8 p.m. commencing on 20th October for 5 weeks at Anerley Town Hall. 
The training is free, but places are limited to 8 people. If you complete the training and are interested in employment as a youth worker, we can offer you paid work to start immediately. You will be mentored/coached in the initial stages of your work and after a successful induction period we will offer you the opportunity to do the NYA Level 2 Youth Work course if you wish which will give you a recognised qualification. The Trust will pay the cost of this training for you.

Please complete the form attached and return to Elaine Harrison at:

development@cpcdt.org.uk 

before Friday 16th October 2020.
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